
June 18, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians and students, 

The summer assignment for students entering 4th, 5th, and 6th grade is used to 

practice grade level objectives and to improve math performance with word 

problems.  The assignment will be posted on Google Classroom and the school 

website and will be available throughout the summer.  There are 50 multiple 

choice questions.  Each student has received a bubble answer sheet to put their 

multiple-choice answer on.  It is up to the student if they want to print out the 

assignment and show their work on there or they can show their work on a separate 

sheet of paper.  Please number the work with question it corresponds to.  The math 

teacher will be collecting the assignments on the FIRST FULL DAY of school.  It 

is important that you make sure your child does their absolute best on this 

assessment, so the math teachers can see where skills need to be reinforced.  Have 

a wonderful summer. 

 

As an extra incentive, if your child brings in 3 Mathletics certificates on the first 

day of school, they will receive 5 bonus points that can be used on an assignment 

in the first trimester. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

4th, 5th, and 6th Math Teachers 


